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Warm Up - Session 1  
In the "Warm Up" session, students will have the opportunity to meet with Kerry Ramsay, the Head of 
Primary, who will start to talk about their transition to Year 3. Additionally, students will enjoy a special  
playtime, where they can explore the primary play areas. 
 
This session will take place on Monday morning of Week 3 
 

On the Grid - Session 2 
As children progress into their primary years many new and exciting opportunities open up for them allowing 
them to thrive in their educational journey. During the ‘On The Grid’ session, Year 3 teachers will visit the 
Year 2 students in the familiarity of their classrooms to share information about things they can look forward 
to in Year 3.   
 
This session will take place on Tuesday morning of Week 3 
 

Pit Stop - Session 3 
In the ‘Pit Stop’ session, the children will enjoy the familiarity of their existing classmates and embark on a 
journey to discover the Year 3 learning spaces. Each Year 2 class will have the opportunity to visit and 
spend time with one of the current Year 3 teachers. A thoughtfully crafted learning experience will allow the 
children to begin to become comfortable with the Year 3 learning environment.  
 
These sessions will take place over the course of Week 5 
 

Home Straight - Session 4 
In the ‘Home Straight’ session the four Year 2 classes will be mixed and divided into 3 classes. Each of 
these groups will have the opportunity to spend a session with one of our current Year 3 teachers. In this 
session, children will participate in a specially crafted activity that centres on the theme of transition and how 
to approach change with a positive and growth-oriented mindset. This engaging experience aims to prepare 
them for the journey ahead with confidence and optimism. 
 
This session will take place on Monday morning of Week 7  
 

Chequered flag – Session 5 
The ‘Chequered Flag’ session takes place on Moving On day. There will be much anticipation as we 
approach the Chequered Flag as children discover which teacher they will have in 2024 and which other 
students they will have in their class. This session serves as the initial step in building connections, allowing 
teachers and students to start getting to know one another in preparation for their upcoming journey into 
Primary schooling next year. 
 
This session will take place on Monday morning of Week 9 
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